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Wednesday, 14 September 2022 

 

Meet the Teacher Evening 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our meet the teacher meeting, as we start the Autumn term.   

 

On Wednesday 21st September we will be holding our parents evening when we welcome you 

to come and meet your child’s teacher. Teachers will be available during three time slots.  The 

slots will be as follows: 

 

4.00pm to 4.15pm 

4.20pm to 4.35pm 

4.40pm to 4.55pm 

 

There will be no individual appointments, but whole class meetings, where you will be informed 

about what your children will be learning and how each year group works.  There is no need to 

book.  If you have more than one child at school, you will be able to go to each class at a 

different slot. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please contact the school office and we will endeavour to make 

alternative arrangements for you to meet your child’s teacher. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21st September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Great Wood Team 
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